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June 23, 2023 

 

 

 

RE: Bid 2023-016, Uniform Polo Shirts & Customization 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 Due to a lack of bid participation/offerings, the above-referenced solicitation has been 

officially cancelled and may be re-issued under a different solicitation number at a later date.  

The intent was to award multiple styles to multiple vendors due to previously experienced supply 

chain adversities; however, the limited response received did not support our intent.  

 If you have any questions, please direct them to our Buyer, Michael Wheeler, 

MCWheeler@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8053.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

William V. Spinelli, CPA 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

WVS/mcw 


